
 

 

October 18, 2017 

Calendar Items 
 
October 
11-27 Grad Photos (2:50-9:00pm) 
18/19 Josten’s Grad Rings here at lunch 
20 Non-Instructional Day—school closed 
26  Parent/Teacher Interviews 6pm 
27  Early Dismissal at 12:34pm 
  
November 
1 UBC Information Visit 8:30-9:30am 
2 Term 1 ends 
3 Non-Instructional Day—school closed 
6 Term 2 begins 
13 Remembrance Day - school closed 
14  Report Cards Issued 
 PAC meeting 7pm 
17  Grad Cruise 4pm 
24 Non-Instructional Day—school closed 
   

DEAR SARDIS SECONDARY PARENTS & 
GUARDIANS; 
 
During the 2016-2017 school year, Sardis Secondary 
activated the Parent Portal on My EducationBC. This 
is a powerful tool for parents: to access student 
information, attendance, and grades information, 
including report cards. Parents/Guardians can also 
confirm that demographic and contact information 
are up to date, as teachers use the information in 
MyEdBC to contact parents throughout the school 
year.  
 
To login go to http://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/
aspen/logon.do. 
 
Default login and password are case sensitive and 
are as follows: 
 
Login ID:  33firstname_lastname 
(example: 33john_smith  –  all lower case) 
 
Password:  Sept$2017     
(this is a temporary password and will expire on 
October 31, 2017. You will need to login and 
create a new password before this date.) 
 
Please activate your account right away. The first 
time you log onto the parent portal you need to do 
this from a computer. Once the account is set up you 
can login using a mobile device.  The attached 
information brochure (page 3 and 4 of this 
newsletter) should help with any questions you may 
have on the Parent Portal.  
 
Term 1 report cards will be available on the portal 
November 10th; paper copies will be sent home on 
November 14

th
. If you are having difficulties or miss 

the activation window, please email the Sardis 
Secondary parent portal manager 
gloria_mccarty@sd33.bc.ca.  
 
 
CAREER CENTRE NEWS 
 UFV will be at Sardis Secondary on Oct. 26 

during the day, offering one-on-one counselling 
sessions for prospective students. Sign-up at the 
Career Center Oct. 23. 

 Find out about Scholarships, Bursaries & Student 
Financial Aid. The ‘Financial Opportunities 
Evening’ is coming up on Oct. 26 from 6:30 – 

7:30 in the Pit. For Parents & students. 
 UBC will be holding an information session for all 

interested students on Nov. 1 from 8:30 – 9:30 in 
the Mac Theater. Pick up your Class Release 
form at the Career Center. 

 
 
WILLY WONKA &THE CHOCOLATE 
FACTORY 

Tuesday to Saturday. December 5—9 at 7pm with a 
matinee on Saturday, December 9 at 2pm.  Tickets 
at the main office. 
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PARENT PORTAL PAMPHLET PAGE 1 (continued from Page 1) 

(Page 2 of pamphlet on the next page) 

Be the Change Committee: 
 
"The Be the Change Committee is collecting in-kind gifts and  raising funds to purchase gift cards for youths 
whose families will be receiving Christmas hampers via Chilliwack Community Services.  If you would like to 
support this project, please contact Ms. Irani at parween_irani@sd33.bc.ca before Dec. 1, 2017." 
 
"The Breakfast Club continues to offer healthy, nutritious food to all students before school, at lunch, and after 
school in B120.  We are always happy to receive donations of fresh fruit, granola bars, juice boxes, peanut 
butter, jam, and other breakfast items.  For more information, please contact Ms. Irani at par-
ween_irani@sd33.bc.ca." 
 
"Operation Fairy Godmother ensures that all of our grads are able to access formal wear for all of the grad 
activities.  Dresses and shoes are in a variety of sizes, colours, and styles; our menswear selection is limited, 
but we always welcome donations of clean formal clothing and accessories in good condition.  Donations can 
be dropped off in room B120 or at the front office.  For more information, please contact Ms. Irani at par-
ween_irani@sd33.bc.ca." 
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PARENT PORTAL PAMPHLET PAGE 2 (continued from Page 3) 

Falcon Fridays 
 
Sport your Falcon Gear or school colours 
every Friday. You can win gift cards and 
more!  


